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Call To Order

Approval of Minutes for the September 17, 2007 Meeting

New Business

1. 07-0708 Subject: Communication from John Rooney, Assistant Commissioner of 

Public Works/Engineering submitting the recommendations from HNTB 

Corporation for the traffic control on the Sixth Street renovation.  Chris 

Devery (HNTB) invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (6-18-07):  Defer

2. 06-2893 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 6th District, on behalf 

of Merlyn & Joanne Tamblingson, 2207 Rupert Blvd., and Sue Griego, 

2208 Rupert Blvd., to install traffic signal controls at the intersection of 

Chicago & Spring Streets.  Merlyn & Joanne Tamblingson, Sue 

Griego, and Alderman Weidner invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (1-15-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (8-20-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (9-17-07):  Defer

3. 07-1116 Subject: Communication from Alderman Weidner, on behalf of Holly 

Brown, 419 Harvey Drive, requesting a stop sign on the corner of Rupert 

Street and Harvey Drive.  Alderman Weidner and Holly Brown invited 

to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (09-17-07):  Defer
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Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (09-17-07):  Defer

4. 07-0451 Subject:  Communication from the Alderman of the 5th District requesting 

the City of Racine work with both DRC and HSSA to install Pedestrian 

Right of Way signs at crosswalks throughout the Downtown area.  

Alderman Maack, Devin Sutherland, and Frank Smith invited to the 

meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (6-19-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (9-17-07):  Defer

5. 07-0516 Subject: Communication from the Aldermen of the 9th and 12th District 

requesting that some kind of "Pedestrians have Right of Way" or "Caution: 

Pedestrians" signage be installed on Washington Ave. on the westbound 

approach to the intersection of Washington and Grove.  Aldermen 

Wisneski and Karas, Devin Sutherland, and Frank Smith invited to 

the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (5-21-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (6-18-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (9-17-07):  Defer

6. 07-0515 Subject:  Communication from the Aldermen of the 9th and 12th District 

requesting the City paint bright white crosswalk stripes on each of the 

crosswalks at the intersections of Washington Ave. and 

Arthur/Blaine/Hayes/Grove.  Aldermen Wisneski and Karas invited to 

the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (5-21-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (6-18-07):  Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (9-17-07):  Defer

7. 07-1066 Subject:  Communication from Mercedes Dzindzeleta requesting the City 

of Racine post all of its speed limit signs at 25 mph.  Alderman Coe and 

Mercedes Dzindzeleta invited to the meeting.
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Recommendation of the Traffic Commission (09-17-07):  Defer

Next Meeting Date

Adjournment

If you are disabled and have accessibility needs or need information interpreted for you, 

please contact the Engineering Department, 636-9166, at least 48 hours prior to this 

meeting.
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